
March 11, 2019 

The 2019 Meadville Boys Volleyball team is requesting the 

Crawford Central School Board’s approval to travel to the State 

College Varsity tournament on April 26-27, 2019.  We have 

participated in this prestigious tournament for many years and 

would like to continue to see the top competition in the state.  

There is no cost to the District. 

Respectfully.   

 

Nick Bancroft 

Varsity Boys Volleyball Coach 


